Ying Wa Girls’ School
Secondary One Discretionary Placement (S1DP)
2025-2026
Interview Arrangement

27 February 2025

Date : 8 March 2025 (Saturday)
Time : Please refer to the reporting time specified in the Name List
Place : School Hall

Notes for attention

1. All candidates are required to bring their identification documents to attend the interview, consisting of:

(i) Hong Kong Identity Card (HKID) with photo (original). If no photo is shown on the HKID or without a
valid HKID, other proof of identity document with photo such as Home Return Permit, passport,
student handbook etc. (original) is to be provided.

(ii) Interview Notice (with Candidate’s Interview No.)

2. On the interview day, only the Robinson Road Main Entrance is open for candidates and parents. The
candidate should show her printed copy of the Interview Notice upon arrival. This will help speed up the
seating process.

Arrangement on arrival
1. Candidates can wear masks if necessary.

2. Candidates will be taken into the School Hall by student prefects. Parents may leave or stay in the waiting
area until a specified time to fetch their daughters.

3. Parents are advised to ensure that their daughters have all the necessary items with them before they
leave. No interruption of the follow-on process will be permitted.

4. After registered, candidates will wait at the School Hall, and go to classroom for the interview in order. The
interview order is not related to the admission result.

5. At the end of the interview, the candidate will be taken to the school entrance to meet with her parents.
Candidates may leave on their own if this is pre-arranged with their parents.

6. Candidates may choose to wear school uniform or not.

Other information

1. Following the regulations of the Education Bureau (EDB), parents of successful applications will receive
notification from the school by letter and phone on 31 March 2025. The formal admission result will be announced
on 8 July 2025 concurrently with the release of the Central Allocation results.

2. Candidates may apply for a place in our School in the Central Allocation stage of the Secondary School
Places Allocation (SSPA) System in May 2025 — either through the unrestricted school choices (cross-net: 11
places) or the restricted school choices (Central & Western school net: 98 places).

3. After the release of results of the Secondary School Places Allocation System on 8 July 2025, in the event
that there are unfilled places, the School will contact the applicants who are on the waiting list. Candidates
who fail to attend the interview will not be included in the waiting list.

For enquiries, please contact our School Office at 2546 3151.

Kwan Hon Cheung Francis
School Principal



